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I am writing to say please don’t approve the Duke Energy rate hike of 14.3%. This is not the time to do this to
everyone, much less a rate hike at this level. What in the world is the thinking behind this, during our economic
crisis, Covid-19 crisis, equal rights crisis.

Plus, why aren’t they putting more money into clean energy? And why is the public going to pay to clean up coal
ash?

Please don’t let this all happen. We cannot afford the money, nor the pollution.
Thank you,
Barbara

Barbara Erb
Fairview, NC
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